
 

 

We are looking for new Board Members to join the Board of Cassiltoun Trust.  The 

Trust is 25 years old this year and was set up initially to restore and preserve 

Castlemilk Stables and to create a building that could be used both by local businesses 

and the community. 

Cassiltoun Trust has exceeded all its initial expectations and has become a community 

anchor and a vehicle for social regeneration and community development in the 

Castlemilk area. 

Over the years we have won many awards for the work that we do.  We have delivered 

the successful regeneration of Castlemilk Stables and the creation of a community 

asset, delivered numerous community programmes including cooking, community 

cinema, outdoor theatre, health and wellbeing programmes and educational activities.  

Cassiltoun Trust works with multiple funders and partners and local volunteers to 

deliver its wide range of community programmes and activities. 

Currently our focus is on our ongoing work in Castlemilk Park and community 

engagement programmes based in the Stables including the community garden, 

digital programmes, art workshops and youth programmes.  We are also looking at 

the future of the building including a new heating system, additional garden rooms and 

promoting cycling initiatives. 

We are keen to attract people who have an interest in developing the Trust as it moves 

forward into its next 25 years and importantly our focus on improving the lives of local 

residents and making sure that we are providing the best services we can. 


